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Dear Mr Farrant,
| object to the HS2 planning application to allow 150-200 heavy lorries along Stanhope and Robert St daily.
| would like HS2 to remove its works rubble out of London by rail.

The air quality for the large local estate population should be the primary consideration for the Camden
planning dept. Diesel particulates continuously emitted from a stream of HGV's will impact all the

residents but will affect the young and vulnerable more so.

Yours sincerely,



